
Welcome to Saint Mary of the Bay 
No matter what your present status is in the Catholic Church, no matter your current family or marital 
status, no matter your personal history, age, income, background, gender, race, ethnicity or spirituality, 
no matter your own self-image of holiness or virtue, you are welcome here! You are invited, accepted 
and respected at Saint Mary of the Bay. We hope to share our Roman Catholic way of faith and life in 
Christ with you! 

Parish Staff 
Father Joseph Upton, Ph.D., Pastor  
Deacon John Pryor, Deacon Assistant 
Anne-Marie Ring, Office Manager  
Carolyn Mello Pryor, Faith Formation 
Victoria Costa, Music Director 
Rob Whitaker, Cemeteries & Facilities 
Nickolas Morgera, Maintenance 
 

Contact 
Phone:401.245.7000 
Fax: 401.289.0955 
Email: stmary02885@gmail.com 
Web: stmaryofthebay.org 
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram: 
     @warrencatholic 
 

Parish Office 
645 Main Street 
Warren, RI 02885 
Mondays-Thursdays 9am-12nn 
 

New Members 
If you are new to our parish, please take 
a moment to register through our parish 
website or by phone. Welcome! 
 

Mass Schedule 
Monday through Friday at 8am 
Saturday at 4pm 
Sunday at 8am & 10:30am 
Sabbath@Sundown Sunday evening  
     Mass at 6pm 
 

Confessions 
Confessions are heard in the 
Reconciliation Chapel at the rear of the 
church on Saturdays at 3pm or anytime 
by appointment. Please note that the 
chapel accommodates both anonymous 
and face-to-face confessions. 
 

Baptisms 
Baptisms are typically celebrated at one 
Sunday Mass per month. Please contact 
Deacon John Pryor at 401.245.7000, 
extension 14, for more information. 
Private baptisms may also be arranged. 
 

Weddings 
Please call the parish office to discuss 
wedding preparations at least one year 
in advance of the intended date. 
 

SMB Mountain Movers 
Milly Grieve, Coordinator of Children’s  
     Ministries 
Email: smbmountainmovers@gmail.com 
 

SMB Food Pantry 
The Food Pantry operates out of the 
lower church hall and is open on 
Tuesdays from 3pm to 5pm and on 
Wednesdays from 9am to 11am.  
Wendy Baker, Director 
Phone: 401.245.7000, ext. 19 
Email: smbfoodpantry@gmail.com 
 

Parish Outreach 
Parishioners and members of the local 
community in need should contact the 
rectory for assistance. 
Phone: 401.245.7000, ext. 13 
 

St. Gabriel’s Call 
St. Gabriel’s Call provides emotional and 
practical support to families in need, 
including diapers, baby clothing and 
much more. 
Barbara Fisher, Coordinator 
Phone: 401.245.7000, ext. 20 



Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
Saturday, June 25 

4pm: Theresa Dziak 
Requested by Jo-Ann Cholewiak 

 
Sunday, June 26 

8am: Estelle Moniz 
Requested by Victor Moniz 

10:30am: For all parishioners 
6pm: Beverly Stanley 

Requested by Mary Miller & Anissa Polando 
 

Wednesday, June 29 
8am: For the intentions of Harry Lonergan 

Requested by Arthur & Margaret McAteer 
 
Thursday, June 30 

8am: Leona Cusson, 32nd Anniversary 
Requested by her granddaughters 

 
Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
First Saturday, July 2 

3:15pm: First Saturday Devotions 
4pm: Deceased Members of the DeGoes & Kurowski 
Families 

Requested by Jeanne DeGoes & Family 
 
Sunday, July 3 

10:30am: Carl Harper, 5th Anniversary 
Requested by loving wife & family 

Follow Jesus. Follow us. 
@warrencatholic 

Weekend of June 18 & 19, 2022 
 

Budget Envelopes: $3,486.00 Loose: $1,578.00 
Online: $1,886.80 

(Average Online Gift: $47.17 Number of Users: 40) 
Total: $6,950.80 

 
Catholic Charity Appeal 

 
2022 Parish Goal: $58,900.00 
Amount Pledged: $61,998.00 

Difference: +3,098.00 



SMB Food Pantry Annual Report 
 

2021 at the Food Pantry 
 
By the numbers: 

In 2021, we fed 9,170 individuals (between 700 and 
800 individuals per month) 

We served 2,103 households; 
We signed up 187 new households. 

 
In 2021, we received 12,695 pounds of food through 

donations; 
We rescued 23,190 pounds of food from local 

supermarkets; 
We ordered and purchased 119,655 pounds of food 

and non-food items from the RI Community Food 
Bank and local vendors. 

Total pounds received, handled, stored, and 
distributed: 155,540 (nearly 12,000 pounds per 
month) 

 (oh, my aching back!) 
 
2021 was a very exciting year at the Pantry! 
 
Despite all the variants of Covid just waiting to get us, we 
stayed open each week (except for Summer Camp) 
during 2021.  We are still working in the parish hall with 
the same set-up as before, with our guests ordering 
canned and packaged items from the order-menu, and 
then proceeding to various tables for fresh food, before 
picking up their order and leaving the building. 
 
We are slowly changing our identity as the best-kept 
secret in Warren, with new signs, brochures, and email 
flyers.  A vinyl sign attached to the ramp railing gives our 
hours and contact information, while an A-frame sign on 
the front lawn informs passers-by that we are open.  
Trifold brochures describing our operations have been 
distributed to local schools, libraries, and other public 
buildings. 
 
New Programs: 

We have started a small delivery program, for those 
who are unable to visit the Pantry and have no 

one who can pick up for them.  Orders are taken 
on Monday and delivered on Wednesday. 

We also have a drive-up program for those who can 
drive to the Pantry, but have concerns or physical 
limitations which preclude entering the parish 
hall.  Guests can place an order and pick it up 
outside. 

“Mary’s Closet” opened under the management of 
Kitty Pimental, where guests can pick up gently-
used clothing and small household items.  The 
Baptist Church in Warren generously donated 
several clothes-hanging racks to display the 
clothes.   

As with the previous year, we used a ‘drive-by’ 
outside to hand out our holiday baskets.  This 
year, we also stayed open on Tuesday evening in 
both Thanksgiving and Christmas weeks, for 
those guests who needed food for the week.  

 
Improvements:  

With assistance from the parish and the RI 
Community Food Bank, we were able to fix up a 
new storage room next to the ramp, with a wall 
and free-standing commercial shelving units.   

We purchased three moveable shelf units for 
displaying special items, which can be shifted to 
the hall during our open hours.   

With another grant, we bought a new large freezer to 
replace two small freezers (that had passed their 
use-by dates). 

Volunteers built several custom-sized pallets to make 
the best use of space in the storage room on the 
stage. 

 
Partners:  

A program at Hope & Main (a near neighbor) provides 
delicious single-serving meals prepared by their 
chefs to home-bound seniors.  Since June, we 
have been helping to distribute these meals to 
our guests. 

Through the Warren Health Equity Zone, we were 
able to provide our guests with masks and Covid 
self-test kits.  More programs with HEZ and the 
East Bay Community Action Program are planned 
for the upcoming year.  

We continue to facilitate the government’s 
Commodity Supplemental Food Program which 
provides qualifying seniors with box of nutritious 
food each month. 

We are still one of the top twenty agencies of the RI 
Community Food Bank. 

 
It has been a year full of innovations and growth, and 
continues with your prayers and support.  
 
Thank you.  We couldn’t do it without you. 
 
-Wendy Baker 
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WARREN 
Monument Co.

Serving Rhode Island Since 1882

55 Railroad Avenue
Warren, RI 02885

(401) 245-9194
Evenings: (401) 439-2637

10% DISCOUNT WITH THIS AD

Staton’s 
Landscaping Inc.

Landscape Design, Planting & Maintenance
Masonry Walks, Patios & Walls, Lawn 

Fertilization, Weed Control Programs including 
Organic Tree Service

Charles Staton, Jr.
URI Grad, RI Certified Horticulturist, 
Licensed Arborist, RI Tree Steward

www.statonslandscaping.com
Warren, RI 401-247-2227253-7040  

RENOVATIONS AND
HISTORIC RESTORATION 

James P. Tavares

   Construction

401

Authorized Service Dealer

Gas Installation & Service
Fuel Oil • Propane

Generators

Grills • Patio Heaters
Fireplaces • Inserts

401.253.7781
280 Franklin Street • Bristol, RI

www.sunshinefuelsinc.com

Contact Jan Thivierge  
to place an ad today! 
jthivierge@4LPi.com or  
(800) 477-4574 x6408

Come to the Experts • Complete Landscape Company
Shop Local, Proudly serving RI and South Coast since 1968

2664 GAR Hwy. (Rt 6), Swansea MA

1515% OFF Trees, Shrubs, Perennials% OFF Trees, Shrubs, Perennials
WITH COPY OF AD. ONE PER VISIT.

508-379-0081

For All Your Lawn  
& Garden Needs

Top Quality Plants, Trees 
and Shrubs to beautify 

your home and business

Private and Group Lessons in Guitar,  
Bass, Piano, Drums, Ukelele and Voice.

Performer for All Occasions.

Private and Group Lessons 
in Guitar, Bass, Piano, Drums, 

Ukulele and Voice
Performer for All Occasions

401-410-3119 
GARYF0578@GMAIL.COM

310 MAPLE AVE, STE 105, BARRINGTON

EAST BAY  
MUSIC STUDIO

GARY W. FERGUSON  
MUSIC TEACHER
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The Cove:  
Skilled Nursing  

Short-Term Rehabilitation
The Willows:  

Assisted Living • Adult Day 

Barker Ave., Warren • 401-245-9100 • www.GraceBarkerHealth.com

“When you care about the care” 

®

Design
Copy
Print

Bulk Mail
Tim & Fran Pray

401-247-2188

Tap Printing, Inc.
628 Metacom Avenue

Warren, RI 02885

Malik Liquors 

“Where prices are born...
Not RAISED!!!”

Jan & Mary Malik

254 Market Street
Warren, RI 02885

(401) 247-1733

JOHNSON’S ROADSIDE 
FARM MARKET

Home-Grown Quality Fruits & Vegetables 
From Our Family Farm

Our Own Fresh Baked Goods

445 Market St. (Rt. 136)
N. Swansea, MA

(508) 379-0349
www.johnsonsroadsidemarket.com

DAVID J. LOREN
Electrician

Residential & Commercial

	 401-633-4048
	 “No job too small”
	 Parishioner

RI-003667A 
MA-21617A • NH-13307M

Family Business Since 1996 
Carlos Jr.

Storm Damage • Stump Grinding 
Trimming • Removal

401-253-0187 | Cell 573-6814
Senior Citizens Discount
Fully Licensed & Insured

AMERICAN

CALL US FOR A FREE ESTIMATE!
TREE	 WORKS

585 Metacom Avenue, BRISTOL, RI

401-253-9777
f: 401-396-5560

mthopepaint@cox.net
MtHopePaint.com

Hours:
M-F 7:30 - 5:30
Sat: 8 - 4
Sun: Closed

Anthony  Santoro
President

Kenneth Wajda, Owner

50 Main St, Warren, RI
(401) 245-9346

kwautomotive50@gmail.com
RI State Inspections #EB165

  
We Repair ALL Makes & Models

HOWLETT LAW, INC.
PROBATE  FAMILY LAW  ESTATE PLANNING

681 HOPE STREET
BRISTOL, RI 02809

www.HowlettLawOffices.com
401-253-0100

CALL US TODAY!   
Owners Paul & Lisa Miranda
401-632-6188
paul.miranda@housemaster.com  
housemaster.com

HOUSEMASTER OFFERS:
• �Same-Day Electronic 

Report, Including Images
• �Limited Repair  

Reimbursement 
Guarantee*

Additional Services:
• �New Construction  

Inspections  
• �Radon Screening
• �Wood Destroying  

Insects Inspections

Mansolillo & Co.
Property Management / REALTORS
PO Box  20303 • Cranston, Rhode Island 02920

Dan Mansolillo Broker
35 Years experience satisfying demanding customers

401-944-9344 • cell 401-862-6888
info@mansolillo.com • www.mansolillo.com


